
Karen Alberger,
Pennsauken, NJ

Local crank and wet 
towel Susan Gandolfini 
shouted final rites to tho-
se running to escape what 
she declared was “Gods 
wrath for all your fucking 
masturbation!”

“Submit to your lord 
and savior, this gigantic 
wave of human bones 
and sunscreen lotion!” 
She howled, “Repent and 
you may yet see the glory 
of Heaven!”

The careless blob did 
not respond to our cries 
of mercy, crashing over 
Susan and her home just 
the same.
Continued on page 3…�
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Lance Altruist,
Pennsauken, NJ
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A large white mass of Coconut Oil and whatever the fuck is slowly rolling over the surface of the planet, devouring humanity. | PENNSAUKEN TIMES

Man Hiding in Bomb 
Shelter with All the Toi-
let Paper.
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SEE WHAT THE HUBRIS 
OF MAN HAS WROUGHT

 ‘Whoops’ — Lou Greghorn, Representative, Whitmoore Chemical Co.

“Ain’t like nothin’ I 
ever seen, ever!” Dr. 
Francois Alameda said 
upon witnessing the gi-
gantic equine. “Musta 
been eatin’ his Whea-
ties.”

Here we are in Ken-
nesaw, Georgia, repor-
ting on the side and sha-
pe or horse babies 

waiting out our eventual 
mass consumption by 
our coconut oil blob-
god and we just had to 
see it.

“She’s gonna be a 
fine runner.” Farmer-
parent Jedediah Napps 
shouted to us as he got 
on his new foal and ran 
for his life from the en-

suing wave of oily fluids 
that brings death to us 
all.

May each of your last 
horse rides be joyful du-
ring these times of im-
pending destruction. 
The blob is slowly co-
llapsing in on my fifth 
story apartment, so I 
guess I’ll see you later!�

Giant Horse Born in Kennesaw, Georgia

Proof that 
God is 
Vengeful and 
Righteous
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‘FUUUUUUUUUU
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UUU…’ Everyone, 

Everywhere
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